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Research Analysis 

 

The policy committee recommendation for HB 2854 creates a five-year moratorium on statutes 

that give certain state colleges and universities the exclusive right to offer certain courses.  

 

 

Prepared By: Emily Byrne 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure is currently under review in conjunction with the State Regents for Higher 

Education. 

 

Prepared By: Cole Stout, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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